
 

Statement regarding replacing the bib of the old type of PBT sabre masks 

 
Based on the latest FIE decision only PBT FIE sabre masks with the new type of bib can be 

used at FIE competitions. 

We kindly ask those who own a PBT FIE sabre mask with the old type of bib (see related 

picture below) to return it to our UK representative or directly to PBT Hungary for bib 

replacement. In addition we offer the same service for the 350N masks with 350N bibs: 

 

 PBT-UK     PBT vívószaküzlet  

 272 High St     Teve u. 9/d 

 Aldershot     1139 Budapest 

 Hampshire     Hungary 

GU12 4LT      Tel.:00361-2306066 

Tel: 01252 342 898 
 

We assure you we will do our best to make the refurbishment as soon as possible and return 

the mask to you. 

 

NOTE: please only return a mask which has the bib and mesh in good condition, ie. 

"competition ready" condition. The FIE decision is only valid for the FIE masks. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 
Budapest, 2015.06.19 

     Bence Kovacs 

     PBT HUNGARY 
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